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Dear Grade 3 Student,

Welcome to the third grade! We are so excited to have you as students this fall!

Over the summer we enjoyed going to the beach, reading good books, and spending time

with our families. Each of us also traveled a bit and we are excited to share our summer

adventures with each of you.

The first day of school is right around the corner and we have been getting ready

for you to be in our classrooms. Are you curious about what we will be learning in grade 3?

Weather, multiplication, Boston history, and stop & jots are just a few of the things we’re

going to explore this year! We also have some really fun online tools that we can’t wait to

share with you all. It is going to be a fun year filled with lots of learning adventures. Third

grade is so much fun and we can’t wait to get to know all of you!

We have such an exciting school year ahead, so get ready! Enjoy the last couple of

days of your summer break and we will see you soon! :)

Warmly,

Ms. Fleming

Ms. Balta

Mrs. Gilmartin


